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School Spider 
We are launching our School Spider 
communication platform for parents. This 
will allow you to receive important 
information directly from the school 
quickly and easily.  
You will receive your individual logins via 
email shortly. If you have not provided us 
with an email address please can you 
contact the school ASAP to do this. 
You can login via our website by selecting 
‘parent login’ on the top bar of our site, or 
via the School Spider app available for 
free from Google Play or Apple App store.  
Any questions, please come and ask! 
 
 
 
 

Autumn Term Diary Dates 
16th & 17th October Parents' 
Evenings 
Please make sure that you have made 
an appointment with your child’s 
teacher! 
25th October - last day of Autumn 1 
term 
4th November - school closed INSET 
Day 
11th - 22nd November - SEND review 
meetings 
15th November - Children in Need 
13th December - Christmas Jumper 
Day/EYFS Christmas 
Show/Christmas Dinner 
17th December - KS1 & KS2 
Christmas Shows 
18th December - KS1 & KS2 
Christmas Shows 
19th December - Christmas parties 
20th December - Christmas Sing-
Along 
20th December - last day of autumn 
2 term 
 

Class Pages 
Keep an eye on your child’s class pages for 
updates on all the great learning that they 
have been doing!  
This is accessed by going to our website 
and clicking on classes.  
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Attendance 
 

Our school target is: 96% 
This week’s whole school attendance is:- 

94.4% 
 

The winners of our attendance mascots are:- 
RV 96.4%   1V 97.6%   4P 99.7%  

 
The winners of the punctuality mascots are:- 

RV, 2P, 6P 
Well done everybody!! 

 
= At or above our school target 	

Polite Reminders 
Now that the weather is turning 
colder and wetter it is very 
important that all children come 
to school with suitable outdoor 
wear  (coats and shoes). Children 
do go out in all weathers so do 
need a waterproof coat.  
Children in Early Years also need 
wellies in school.  
 
 

Desperate Plea! 
 
Early Years are desperately short 
of spare clothes, especially 
underwear including socks. If you 
have anything at all at home we 
would really appreciate it! 
 
If your child is in Nursery or 
Reception please remember to 
send them in with spare clothes in 
case they get wet whilst playing 
or have an accident.  
 
 

Active Families  
Look out for a letter about our 
very exciting new club starting 
after half term!  
 

4P Assembly 
Thank you to all the parents who came 
to 4P’s assembly! 

 
 


